
URSHSS 2022 

 

The fourth consecutive undergraduate symposium of the Faculty of Arts, University 

of Colombo, will be held in November 2022 and we are opening for Expression of 

Interest (EoI) for all the undergraduates following the Honors Degrees and Study 

Stream Degrees in the fourth year and the third year to submit the google form 

shared among you on or before May 30th, 2022.  

 Get the opportunity to participate in the workshop series by improving skills on writing 

an abstract, meeting reviewers' comments, make corrections and presenting at an aca-

demic conference.  

  Meet and discuss your research issues regarding writing the abstract with the senior aca-

demic staff of the Faculty of Arts. 

  Meet undergraduates who have successfully presented at the last symposium to improve 

your academic writing. 

urshss@arts.cmb.ac.lk 

Sinhala English  Tamil  

University of Colombo - Faculty of Arts  

For more  
information about 

the symposium click  

Contact for inquiries:   

https://forms.gle/UcBHzFrYApnHB4To6
https://forms.gle/F3e3G6Ld29iMUnci9
https://forms.gle/WYWvD5VgH8r5CqPq8
https://arts.cmb.ac.lk/undergraduate-research-symposium-urshss-2022/
https://arts.cmb.ac.lk/undergraduate-research-symposium-urshss-2022/
https://arts.cmb.ac.lk/undergraduate-research-symposium-urshss-2022/

